
 

Precision Design & Inspection, LLC 
 

20349 Crystal Springs Loop Grand Rapids, MN 55744 

Phone: (218) 256-0139 

Email: walker@mnprecision.com 

 

October 14, 2024 

 

To: Whom it may concern 

 

Re: Septic Design submitted for the following property: 36569 Highway 18 Aitkin, MN 56431 (PID: 36-

0-037501) 

 

This letter serves as a notification of approval for the septic design completed by Tom Espersen on 

09/24/2024 for the property listed above. The design has been reviewed and approved as it was 

submitted, and a certificate of compliance will be signed after the system passes the final inspection. 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Walker Maasch 

Precision Design & Inspection, LLC 


